January 13, 2017
Des Moines Business Record

c/o Jason Swanson

100 4th Street

Des Moines, Iowa 50309

Dear Jason:

This is a letter of recommendation on behalf of Tiffany Tokarz, Owner of Modern Muse Consulting for consideration for this year’s class of “Forty Under 40.”  Professionally, Tiffany is a person who is deeply committed to the growth of individuals in Des Moines, local community organizations and of businesses in the Des Moines area. 
When not working, Tiffany has donated her time as a Connector Chair for the Urbandale Chamber as the Connector, volunteer for Mosaic, is a board member for DreamCatchers and the founder of "Breakfast with Tiffany" Breakfast Club & In/Exchange.
She has also been a mentor and sponsor with Youth Leadership Initiative (YLI). She has shared with me that she believes that her role in providing positive interactions with our youth at an early age, they will in turn, help shape the future of Des Moines. The goals of the YLI Program are to empower, encourage, and engage and this is exactly how she approaches her professional career and personal life. 
Tiffany’s business has grown rapidly since launching. She left a Vice President position in 2006 with Bank of America to launch Modern Muse Consulting. Since then, she has written a book and has been published in several professional magazines and publications. She speaks regularly for companies and events.  In her one on one approach with businesses and individuals she helps increase their annual revenue and incomes.  
Tiffany also launched her first conference in January of 2015.  This conference was called Magnify!  It drew 65 professionals in attendance from many different organizations. The conference was so successful that it has since turned into an annual conference and has led Modern Muse to host monthly workshops and annual retreats.  On average now, the conference draws roughly 120 sales professionals & business owners. She continues to advance in her field and takes on more responsibility and board positions in the Des Moines area.

I am impressed by Tiffany and believe she is an asset to Des Moines and beyond. It is my hope you will also be impressed by her and select her for this year’s “Forty Under 40” 
If you have questions about her nomination, please do not hesitate to reach me at 515-480-2365 or ahmarie@gmail.com.

Sincerely, 

,
Andrea Hansen
UnityPoint Health Foundation
